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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 2:59 PM
To: 'Rosaleen'
Subject: RE: FPL Increase

Good afternoon Ms. Hall,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Rosaleen [mailto:rhall225@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 2:55 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Increase 
 

I am new to the state of Florida.  I moved down here from PA at the encouragement of my sister. She has lived 
here many years and assured me retirement would be less expensive in Florida.  Now I'm hardly here a month 
and the FPL rates are being increased by quite a bit.  As a new retiree, this certainly concerns me.  Before you 
allow this increase to go through, remember the incomes of so many Floridians.  They are fixed and most have 
little or no opportunity to increase their income to pay their Power and Light bill.  Think about who you serve 
before allowing this to go through. 

Thank you, 
Rosaleen Hall 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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